
 

HEATHER GARTH PRIMARY ACADEMY 

  
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                               9th October 2023 

       

YEARS 4 & 5 FOOTBALL FESTIVAL, DEARNE HIGH, MONDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 2023 

 

We have been asked to attend the above event on Monday 6th November at the Dearne High. Your child 

has expressed an interest in attending the event, however numbers are limited. Therefore, if there are too 

many children wanting to attend the event, names will be drawn out of a hat. This form must be return by 

Friday 20th October and your child will be informed whether or not they have a place by Friday 27th October.   

The event will take place during the school day from 1.00pm to 3.00 pm. There are also other events 

planned for later in the school year and all children will have the opportunity to attend an event over the 

coming year. 

 

The children will be supervised by school staff who will accompany the children from Heather Garth 

Academy to the Dearne High and back again. The event will finish at 3pm so please, on the tear off slip 

below, indicate whether you will be collecting your child from the Dearne at 3pm, from Heather Garth at 

approximately 3.30pm or if they are allowed to walk home from Heather Garth at approximately 3.30pm. 

Unfortunately, on this occasion parents/carers are not allowed to attend.   

Your child will need to come to school in their school uniform but will require the following: - 

 

PE Kit including a jumper. 
Trainers (Your child MUST have trainers to take part in the event.) 
A waterproof coat 
A water bottle 
 

Please complete the permission slip below together with the attached consent form and return to school 

no later than Friday 20th October 2023. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

YEARS 4 & 5 FOOTBALL FESTIVAL, DEARNE HIGH, MONDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 2023 

 

Child’s name _____________________________________Year ________ 

 

I will collect my child from the Dearne at 3pm 

 

I will collect my child from Heather Garth at 3.30pm 

 

When my child arrives back at Heather Garth, at approximately 3.30pm, they can walk home  

 

Signed ______________________________  Name ________________________ Date _____________ 

 

 

 

 


